
 

 

 

 

 

                                             

 

 

Infant Newsletter September 2024 

We are so excited to welcome our new infant families and 

staff! The last weeks of summer were spent by Ms R, Ms 

Catherine and Mel diligently getting the classroom ready for 

our new friends. We are so excited to get to know each of you. 

This month’s themes will be Back to School, All About Me 

and Fall. We will spend this time getting to know each other 

and exploring the new environment. We will do art daily, so be 

sure to watch as our walls are decorated with miniature 

masterpieces!  

The weather is so variable in Minnesota, so be sure to 

have weather appropriate outfits available for your child. 

Weather permitting, we will go outside daily!  

We are so excited you’re here! It is going to be a fantastic 

year. 

Ms R, Ms Catherine and Mel 


